
TOWN OF BARKHAMSTED 
 

NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 
 

The Board of Finance of the Town of Barkhamsted, Connecticut hereby notifies 
all electors and citizens entitled to vote at Town Meetings in said Town of 
Barkhamsted that the Board of Finance will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, 
April 21, 2015 at 7:00 PM in the Barkhamsted Elementary School on Ripley Hill 
Road in Pleasant Valley, at which meeting itemized estimates of the 
expenditures of the Town for Fiscal Year ending June 30, 2016 will be 
presented.  The Board of Finance will hear all persons who wish to be heard in 
regard to any appropriation of which they are desirous that the Board of 
Finance should recommend or reject. 
 
Dated at Barkhamsted, Connecticut this 9th day of April, 2015. 
 
 
 
 
Richard T. Winn 
Chairman, Board of Finance 


